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ASSEMBLY BILL NO. 185 - ASSEMBLY COMMERCE AND
LABOR COMMITTEE

MARCH 19, 2003

My name is Karyn Wright and I am here today speaking on behalf
of the Clark County School District.

We are in support of Assembly Bill No. 185. The passing of this
bill would save the Clark County School District a considerable
amount of money each year. In the past, the district has paid a fee
to a sports official plus workers’ compensation for specific
contracted sports events. An example of past payment is the
payment of $100 for officiating a sports event, plus $30-$40 in
workers’ compensation. During the Fall of 2002, the Clark County
School District paid $60,000 to independent sports officials, which
included the fee plus workers’ compensation.

We support the passage of Assembly Bill No. 185.
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